
Legal Notice
PUBLIC HEARING

The Harvard Zoning Board of Appeals 
will conduct a public hearing Wednes-
day, Nov. 14, 2018, at 7:50 p.m., in 
the Town Hall at 13 Ayer Road, Har-
vard, Massachusetts, to consider the 
application of

Jonathan and Amy Gothorpe
for a Special Permit, or other relief 
as appropriate, under §125-3C and 
125-46 of the “Code of the Town 
of Harvard”, the Protective Bylaw, 
as amended, and Chapter 40A of 
Massachusetts General Law, for 
the reconstruction of a pre-existing, 
non-conforming detached garage at 
36 Lovers Lane, Harvard.
A copy of the Application may be 
reviewed in the Land Use Office or 
the Town Clerks Office during usual 
business hours. Persons wishing to 
be heard on these matters should 
appear at the designated time and 
place.

Christopher Tracey, Chairman
Harvard Zoning Board of Appeals

[10/26/18, 11/2/18]


